Improved assistance for graduating and graduated
least developed countries *

The Committee for Development Policy has made a
number of recommendations in chapter VIl of the
present report to improve the framework in support of
graduated and graduating countries. The Committee



countries, the United Nations country team and other
relevant organizations, as well as bilateral development
and trading partners. The secretariat of the Committee,
in close consultation with partners, will develop the
outline, coordinate the graduation assessment and
compile inputs from the entities involved for submission
to the Committee. The Committee also recommended

United Nations support

The Committee decided that there should be one
consolidated United Nations voice and assessment
regarding graduation from the least developed countries
category. While preserving their respective strengths and
integrity, the impact assessments currently prepared by
the Department of Economic and Social Affairs of the
United Nations Secretariat and the vulnerability profiles

that, in view of the fact that the triennial review is to be
conducted in 2021, the graduation assessment combine
the existing reports on Bangladesh into one report and
that the secretariat of the Committee, UNCTAD and
other entities pilot the early and consolidated graduation
assessment proposal for the Lao People’s Democratic
Republic and Myanmar.



mechanism, partners should not only agree on financial
commitments, including concessional financing, but also
on the



